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Caledonia Community Schools Initiates
Superintendent Search Process

Caledonia, Mich. — The Caledonia Community Schools (CCS) Board of Education (BOE) has
officially initiated the process of selecting a new Superintendent to lead the district into the
future. At a special board meeting held on November 28, 2023, the Board discussed the
information that had been introduced at the November 20 regular meeting. Following that
discussion, a motion was approved to start the search process with an internal posting of the
position.

"The Board decided to begin the search for a new Superintendent from within our own pool of
dedicated educators. This will provide qualified candidates from within the district, who
understand our unique needs and values, the opportunity to apply for the position first,” stated
Marcy White, President of the CCS Board of Education.

The application process opened on November 30, 2023. Prospective internal candidates are
encouraged to submit their applications, with a deadline set for 12:00 pm on December 8,
2023. The BOE will conduct a thorough review of all submitted application materials during the
regularly scheduled Board meeting on December 11, 2023. At that time, a decision will be
made regarding the next steps.

"The Board acknowledges the profound impact that the selection of a new Superintendent has
on the entire community and is committed to maintaining a fair and transparent process
throughout the search for our next leader,” said Marcy White.
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